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From notes taken by Susan Harris (Senate Secretary). These are "quick notes." For detailed minutes, check the senate website after the next meeting.

Announcements
· ABOR meetings are going to take place at NAU this week, June 4-6. Regents notice when faculty are well represented in the audience! Join us in person at the HCCC or follow online. You can find the agenda and a link to the live webcast on the ABOR website: http://www.azregents.edu/
· Highlights of the ABOR meeting will include a discussion of the “quality metrics” at Wednesday’s Academic Affairs Committee meeting (3:30-5:00) and President Haeger’s presentation to the full board on Thursday morning. 
· Stay tuned for news from the presidential search. We expect an announcement soon!
 
Provost Huenneke reported that
· several academic programs had successful accreditation visits this year and received valuable feedback.
· the pilot courses that participated in the President’s Technology Initiative, launched in 2012, concluded their redesign and implementation this year. Assessment results and student data were presented to President Haeger. Comprehensive data and results provide broad basis for further study and implementation of blended course re/design.
· for this summer, a deans task force has been charged with evaluating the potential for new grad program opportunities at NAU.

Reminder: Summer and fall construction on campus. Check the online maps for partial and full road closures. Expect delays. http://nau.edu/facility-services/

Projects and Presidential Transition
Faculty Senators spent the second half of the meeting brainstorming and discussing faculty priorities and projects for the next academic year. If you want to be part of the ongoing discussion please contact your college senators, relay your thoughts to them, and encourage them to attend the second summer senate meeting on Monday, August 4, 3:00-4:30 pm, Cline 200. Check the Faculty Senate website for the names of your elected representatives: http://nau.edu/Faculty-Senate/Membership/


The next Summer Faculty Senate meeting will take place on
 Monday, August 4, from 3:00 – 4:30 pm, in Cline 200. 
Meetings are public and you are welcome to attend!
